
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/3/2017 11:40:16 AM

Subject: Council on the Holocaust

Good Morning,
 
We have a request for Margaret Walden to be re-appointed to the Council on the Holocaust. I believe we had decided 
not to change any of these, but I wanted your sign off on the re-appointment. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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